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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Mark Foster, Environmental Coordinator

 

Shoshone National Forest

 

808 Meadow Lane Avenue

 

Cody, WY 82414

 

Dear Mark and Team connected with the Travel Management Plan,

 

I would like to commend you and the travel management team for the Alternate 4 plan. I support Alternate 4

since, in my opinion, there was not a large choice on the north end to work with, specifically summer travel. I'm

only referring to the north end since I'm not familiar with the south end.

 

I would like to add that, according to the maps on some of the motorized, it is limited to 64&amp;quot;. Many S X

S's now go up to 72&amp;quot;. I am considering a new S X S that is 68&amp;quot; for riding comfort. I will wait

to see the outcome from the new comments.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Spencer Woods

 

[PII]

 

November 14, 2021


